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Comments: To Whom it may concern,

 

 

 

I fully support the Proposed Actions regarding the Granite Meadows Project.

 

I would like to see that the current motorized designated trails stay open. With the current growth of the local

population and the use of these trails , closing of any motorized trails will cause more congestion at a time when

motorized use is increasing. I also believe that obliteration of certain roads is a waste of time and money , they

can be decommissioned by blocking the entrance and perhaps be of future use if the times call for it.I also would

like to see improved signage throughout the project area. I look forward to participating in the conversation

regarding the trails and roads within the project boundaries.

 

 

 

Thank you ,

 

Don Grahn


